
 
Dear Diagnostic Medical Sonography Program Review Author: 
Thank you for your time and effort in completing the Comprehensive Program Review this year.  
Your work contributes to the College’s effort to seek ways to constantly improve on behalf of 
students. 
 
Strengths 
 
PRC felt that overall the program review was well written and demonstrates that this is a 
quality program for our students. 
 
 
Suggestions for Improvement 
 
PRC suggests that in the future the program review the ethnicity distribution of its students 
compared to the college.   Contrary to a statement in the program review, it is not similar.  
Please talk with the college researcher if you feel your data (supplied by the Instruction Office) 
is inaccurate.   
 
We agree with the VPs comments that more reflection on the outcomes is necessary. Perhaps 
consider using opening day to evaluate SLOs?   
 
Based on the comment that: 

“The assessment of program-level student learning outcomes has not led to program 
improvements by themselves. Instead it validates what is already a quality program.” 

 
PRC suggests that the department consider ways in which the program assessment process can 
assist the program with meeting multiple requirements. 
 
 
Recommendation – Green 
 
The program is recommended to continue in the regular program review cycle. 
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